
Ottawa, 22nd Jan., 1910.

Sir,--

With reference to your

letter of 21st instant, I beg to say that

tha telephone list of this Department which

conampanied same is correct and is returned

herewith.

Your obedient servant,

& Stewart

Asst. Secretary,

J. E. Macpherson, Esq.,

Manager,

The Bell Telephone Co. of Canada,

Ottawa.
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